
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner 

Advisory 

    
11/10/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1318 

 

In preparation for Typhoon Ulysses (Vamco), please be informed of the 

following port schedule: 
 

November 11 
 

0400H - Suspension of Empty Acceptance 
1500H - Gate Closure 

1900H - Port Closure 

 
November 12 

 
1900H - Resumption of full port operations (if weather permits) 

 
Any changes to the above schedule will be advised immediately as we 

continue to monitor the weather condition. As always, the safety of all 
employees, customers and cargo is our highest priority at this time. 

 
Kindly take the necessary precautions to prepare for this typhoon and we 

hope for everyone's safety.  
 

Many thanks, 
 

MICT Management 
 


